As required by federal and state regulations, the Archibald Water System recently completed a
survey inventory of the water system’s and customer’s service lines to determine the presence
of “lead”, unknown or “galvanized requiring replacement” conduit.

The following methods were used to make the determinations:
e Records review associated with construction dates and specifications, date of service
connections, material invoices
Routine Visual inspections made by the Operator during normal activities and repairs.
Observations made by the contractor while replacing all of the system’s meters in 2023.
Limited pothole examinations

The result was no lead, unknown or galvanized requiring replacement lines were present.

The Archibald Water System will make a portion of or the entire inventory available upon a
request to our office.



